Weekly Newsletter Monday 27th November



Together we build understanding

Parents Evening Feedback

Thank you to all the teachers and staff at Unsworth for all your hard work.

It is greatly appreciated. We feel very fortunate that our daughter is being taught at such an amazing school by such wonderful staff.

Having a private space to discuss was so much better this year. We found the booking system really easy to use. Great changes and experience.

The pupils welcoming parents and showing us to the classrooms were so welcoming and informative. They are a real credit to the school.

The extended time given over to parents evening means I no longer need to book time off work which is a big plus. Thanks

Very well organised and lovely having the children direct us to the right classrooms and having a separate area to look at books.

92% of parents attended!

The evening ran brilliantly and I feel it was very well organised.

Well done to everyone!

I thought parents evening was run really well this year. It was a lot better having parents waiting outside the classroom, so the discussions felt more private and I thought it was great to get some of the year 6 children involved showing parents around the school.



Thank you

for your lovely comments!
Staff always appreciate positive feedback!
Thank you to everyone that attended

Overall I was very happy with the organisation and running of the Parents Evening.



Free School Meals, which is one category for Pupil Premium Funding

If you're eligible it means in KS2 your child gets a free school meal, but it also means we get additional funding to spend in school.

Your child may be able to get free school meals if you get any of the following:

- Universal Credit with a household income of less than £7,400 a year (after tax and not including any benefits you get)
- Income-Based Jobseekers' Allowance
- Income-Related Employment and Support Allowance
- Child Tax Credit, not entitled to Working Tax Credit and household income less than £16,190
- Support under part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999
- Guarantee element of State Pension Credit
- Income Support
- Working Tax Credit 'run on' the payment you receive for a further four weeks after you finish work

You can apply via this link: www.bury.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals

You can also claim Pupil Premium funding if your child is, or was previously looked after by a local authority. If this is the case, and you don't mind, please call into the office and inform myself or Mrs Hutchinson.

Funding rates for financial year 2023-24

This table shows how the pupil premium grant is allocated to schools and local authorities in financial year 2023-24, based on per pupil rates.

Pupil eligibility criteria	Amount of funding for each primary-aged pupil per year	Amount of funding for each secondary- aged pupil per year	Funding is paid to
Pupils who are eligible for free school meals, or have been eligible in the past 6 years	£1,455	£1,035	School
Pupils previously looked after by a local authority or other state care	£2,530	£2,530	School
Children who are looked after by the local authority	£2,530	£2,530	Local authority



Wed 29th Nov at 2.30pm
Friday 1st December
Monday 4th December
Wed 6th Dec at 2.30pm
Wed 6th Dec
Friday 8th December
Wed 13th Dec 2.30pm
Thurs 14th December
Thurs 14th December
Thurs 14th December

Friday 15th December
Mon 18th December 2pm
Mon 18th December 2.50pm
Tuesday 19th December
Wed 20th December
Wed 20th December 2pm
Thursday 21st December
Friday 22nd December

Y5 Assembly—DOORS OPEN 2.30—starts 2.40pm

Y2 Trip to Pankhurst Museum

Y5 Trip to Bury Panto

Y6 Assembly

Choir performing at Elms Bank

Non Uniform Day ~ Bring Christmas Chocolate Donation

Front Row Music concert for guitar & ukulele Non Uniform Day ~ **Bring a bottle donation** Choir Performing at Morrisons and Elms Hurst

The Linc Christmas activity morning

9.15- 10.15 ~ Parents and Carers Welcome

Christmas Markets Year 2 Nativity

KS2 Christmas Sing on the playground Christmas Party Day - Party Clothes Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day Year 1 and Reception Christmas Sing

Reception Trip to Lowry Theatre

School closes at 2pm

Well done to these superstars!

They were all chosen for a values Certificate this week.
YR- Theo, Rose, Y1 - Clay, Izabelle, Y2 - Sadie, Jessie, Y3 - Mia, Alastair, Y4 - Visar, Gabriel, Y5 - Anais, Klodian, Y6 - Laith, Ellie



PARKING

Please park responsibly. We have had reports from residents of their drives being blocked.







Christmas Markets

The markets will open at 3pm for families with children with SEND so they can enjoy a quieter environment.





Times Table Rock Star Day

Thank you for supporting this day! The children enjoyed a fun filled maths day!



Our Parents' Library

In our entrance is a small Parents' Library with a selection of books that parents and carers are welcome to borrow.

Just pop in and choose a book to borrow. There is no need to sign them out—we just ask that you return them within two weeks so that someone else can enjoy them.

We hope you find it useful!



A reminder to please read regularly with your Child at home.

Please record this in your child's reading record.



Year 6 Netball Team

Well done to our Year 6 Netball Team! They have won their last two games! Well done!



